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I am writing to express my concerns regarding the practice of live export and to urge the 
Australian Government to take decisive action to halt this industry. The information available 
on the Animals Australia website highlights significant issues that warrant immediate 
attention and action. 

The live export industry is associated with severe animal welfare concerns. Evidence suggests 
that animals are subjected to prolonged journeys under harsh conditions, leading to 
considerable suffering. The stress of transportation, inadequate access to food and water, 
and exposure to extreme temperatures result in high rates of illness and mortality among 
exported animals. 

Moreover, once these animals arrive at their destination, they often face practices and 
conditions that are inconsistent with Australian standards of animal welfare. Reports of 
inhumane treatment in some importing countries underscore the need for reform in this 
sector. 

I urge the Australian Government to consider the ethical implications and the substantial 
evidence provided by animal welfare organizations. It is imperative that we transition to more 
humane and sustainable methods of livestock management and trade. A ban on live export 
would reflect Australia's commitment to upholding high standards of animal welfare and 
would align with the values of a compassionate and progressive society. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I trust that the Government will take the 
necessary steps to address these concerns of the Australian people and work towards a more 
ethical approach to animal trade. 


